

Issue 4, 2023 SATAC Bulletin



Introduction

The SATAC Bulletin Schools Edition is a newsletter for school staff and others who provide advice to future tertiary students.

Each edition of the Bulletin provides updates on SATAC services and admissions processes.

Contents

- 1. Undergraduate 2024 key dates
- 2. TAFE SA 2024 key dates
- 3. International Baccalaureate applicants
- 4. SATAC Schools Web access
- 5. 2023 Schools' Feedback Survey
- 6. Holiday close-down
- 7. Contacting SATAC
- 8. Institution updates

Undergraduate 2024 key dates

Applicants should ensure that they have submitted and paid for their SATAC undergraduate application by 1 December to be guaranteed equal consideration. Applications submitted and/or paid for after this date will not be guaranteed equal consideration.

The first offer round in which most current Year 12 applicants will participate in on the basis of their ATARs will be on 11 January. The change of preference deadline for this offer round will be on 3 January.

Offers will continue to be sent on scheduled offer rounds.

Undergraduate 2024 key dates

TAFE SA 2024 key dates

TAFE SA offer rounds are continuing to be made for study commencing in 2024. Applicants should ensure that they complete any admission requirements for course/s they are applying for.

TAFF SA 2024 kev dates.

Contact SATAC

Level 6, 431 King William Street, Adelaide, SA 5000

Telephone (08) 8224 4000 or 1300 138 440

SATAC Bulletin Issue 4 2023

International Baccalaureate applicants

Students completing the IB Diploma in South Australia will receive their IB Admissions Score from SATAC. Schools with a Year 12 IB cohort in 2023 have been sent information about how the IBAS will be communicated. School staff with SATAC Schools Web access will also be able to view their students' IBAS on the platform.

Applicants with a 2023 IB Diploma will have an extended change of preference deadline of 3pm on 5 January 2024. IB Coordinators have been emailed instructions to pass on to students regarding the change of preference process.

This extended deadline will only apply to students completing the full IB Diploma in 2023, and not to those who are undertaking standalone IB subjects as part of a local Australian Year 12 qualification.

SATAC Schools Web access

With the introduction of multifactor authentication to access SATAC Schools Web, a number of users have experienced technical issues with logging into the platform.

We would like to thank everyone for their patience as we have worked through these issues and hope that you have not been inconvenienced too much.

SATAC will continue to try to make the login process as seamless as possible for users.

2023 Schools' Feedback Survey

The 2023 Schools' Feedback Survey was recently emailed to all SA and NT schools. We would really appreciate if you would take the time to fill out the quick survey.

Your feedback and suggestions will help SATAC improve our services and offerings for school staff and students.

Holiday close-down

SATAC will close from 25 December for the holiday period. We will open again on 2 January. Our website and online applications will continue to be available during this time.

Contacting SATAC

As always, if you have any questions for SATAC, please email schools@satac.edu.au or call (08) 8224 4018. We are always here and happy to assist.

This is also a friendly reminder that these contact details are for school staff only. Students and their families can use SATAC's general contact details.

Contact details.

Institution updates

Updates from SATAC's participating institutions, including upcoming events relevant to school staff, students and parents.

University of South Australia

Degree Information Sessions

Step on campus or book a 1:1 appointment online to learn more about your preferred degree, hear what's new and chat with academic experts. Our degree information sessions will be held across November and December.

<u>UniSA Information Sessions</u>

Webinar Series

Join us online for our final webinars of the year: What's Next After High School – Transition to University on Tuesday 14 November, and What to Expect in Your First Year at UniSA on Tuesday 12 December. Previous webinars are also available to watch on-demand.

UniSA Webinars